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              IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 
Electrolux is voluntarily recalling the specific model numbers indicated below.  Please note 
that other models within these brands are not affected.  There is a possible safety issue 
with the icemaker’s level detector arm, which under certain circumstances, can potentially 
break and fall into the ice bucket, posing a choking hazard.    
  
The impacted products are listed below: 

Brand Home Depot 
Item Number 

Product Description Model Number 

Frigidaire 1001618729 Side by Side Refrigerator FRSS2323AS 

Frigidaire 1001618728 Side by Side Refrigerator FRSS2323AW 

Frigidaire 1001618730 Side by Side Refrigerator FRSS2323AD 

Frigidaire 1001637648 Side by Side Refrigerator FRSS2623AS 

Frigidaire Professional 1001542824 4 Door Refrigerator PRMC2285AF 

  
Electrolux has received 1(one) report of a minor injury in the US and none in Canada.  If you 
believe you have one of these Refrigerators with icemakers in your possession, immediately 
stop using the icemaker function of the refrigerator and contact: 
 
Below are the actions we are asking consumers to take:  

1. Check www.IceMakerRecall.ca to see if both your model and serial number are on 
the affected refrigerator list. Both numbers can be found on a label inside the 
refrigerator.   

2. If it is on the affected list, it is recommended that you empty your ice bucket and stop 
using the icemaker until it is replaced.  

3. If it is on the affected list, consumers can schedule a free in-home installation of a 
new icemaker at www.IceMakerRecall.ca.   

 
 
For more information, please contact: 

www.IceMakerRecall.ca 

 
 
 


